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President’s Message                       

This Month’s Meeting 
 

"Wood Use in the IBC & Recognition of Fire-Retardant Treated Wood" 
 

Jim Gogolski, Hoovewr Treated Wood Products 
 

BBS 2016-143 
3 Hours for All except: MechPE, MI, PI, ESI, RPI, RMI 

 
Click To Register Here 

 

September 2016 

 

Electrical Roundtable 
@ 10:30 AM 

 
Plan Exam Roundtable 

@ 10:30 AM 
 

Plumbing Roundtable 
@ 10:30 AM 

 
 

B.O.C.O.N.E.O. Officers   
 

President 
James Decker 
Mentor 
 
First Vice President 
James McReynolds 
Warrensville Heights 
 
Second Vice President 
David Menn 
Eastlake 
 
Secretary/Webmaster 
Gregory Fort 
Mayfield Heights 
 
Treasurer 
Laura Heilman 
South Russell 
 
Education Co-Chairmen 
James McReynolds 
Michael Gero 
 
Cooperating Member 
Doug Leovic 
Wickliffe Fire Dept. 
 
Past President 
Jerry Flanik 
CT Consultants 

Welcome back. I hope everyone had a wonderful summer. I look forward to the 
upcoming BOCONEO year. We’ll have some good educational offerings and good 
lunches. 
  
A significant change has occurred with the BOCONEO Board of Directors this past 
summer. Long time treasurer, Mike Skvasik, has decided to hang up his ledger 
and retire from this position. Mike has been BOCONEO treasurer since January 
2010. I want to thank him for his dedication to this organization. I hope you will 
all join me in giving Mike a well-deserved round of applause on September 21st. 
THANK YOU, MIKE!!!! 
  
In filling his position, Ms. Laura Heilman of South Russell Village has agreed to 
step into this vacancy. She has been sworn-in to the position. I am really proud of 
Laura in agreeing to this time consuming task. I also wish her the best and am 
here to offer the utmost support. THANK YOU, LAURA!! 
  
The ICC annual convention and code hearings will occur October 16 through 
October 26 in Kansas City. If you are interested in attending, please communicate 
with other members. There may be some ride sharing possibilities. The next ICC 
convention will be held in Columbus in the fall of 2017. OBOA will be a sponsor 
for that event and has compiled an organizing committee. We are looking for 
corporate sponsors. If you are interested in volunteering, please see me. 
  
Thank you and let’s have a safe and healthy year!! 
 James Decker 

President 

 

 

 

 

http://events.constantcontact.com/register/event?llr=7w9tzdeab&oeidk=a07ed4i1zuo77cb46ae
http://events.constantcontact.com/register/event?llr=7w9tzdeab&oeidk=a07ed4i1zuo77cb46ae
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Treasurer 
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The 2016 golf outing was sponsored by the following individuals and companies, 
and was a great success.  Special thanks to Larry Heiden, Dave Menn and Dave 
Hocevar for all the hard work putting it together and arranging for the perfect 
weather!  The proceeds will benefit several worthy students in the form of 
scholarships.  Our financial report will be available next month. 
 
 A.J. Parker 

Beck Architects 

Bruce's Septic 

C.W. Courtney Co. 

Carter Lumber 

CT Consultants 

Enzoco Homes 

Fay Architecture 

FBOA 

Gottschalk Building 

Inspection Solutions 

J.P. COMPASS 

Jack Clifford 

Jim Decker 

Kennington Electric 

Lantern Of Chagrin 

Laura Heilman 

M.J. Builders 

Marincek Building Group 

Mike Skvasik 

OBOA 

Paul Davis Cleve/Akron 

Paul Kowalczyk 

Payne & Payne 

Peerless Electric 

Petronzio  

RHM Homes 

Richard Hickman 

Scott Hildenbrand 

Valley Home Improvement LLC 
 
Yanesh Bros. 
 
Ziska Architecture 
 
 



BOCONEO P.O. Box 241295, Cleveland, OH 44124 

Michael Gero 
Co-Educational Chairman 

This Months Educational Presenter 
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This month’s scheduled class will be “Wood Use in the IBC & Recognition of Fire-

Retardant Treated Wood” presented by Jim Gogolski of Hoover Treated Wood 

Products.  This class, BBS2016-143, will provide 3 hours of continuing education 

for all certifications except MechPE, MI, PI, ESI, RPI, RMI.    

The electrical, plumbing and plan examiner roundtables begin at 10:30 a.m.   
Roundtables will run from 10:30 to 11:30 a.m. with lunch starting around noon.  
Please sign up for the roundtable you plan to attend. 
  

REMEMBER that you must “swipe in” to be on the attendance roster.  If you do 

not receive a certificate that means you are not on the roster.   

The email address you have on file is used to send your certificate of 

attendance.  If you have changed jobs or email addresses, please let us know so 

we can update the contact email.  If you do not receive your certificate within 5 

days of the class or have an issue with your receipt of the email, please let us 

know at boconeo.certificate@gmail.com.    

mailto:boconeo.certificate@gmail.com

